
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INDIGENT SUPPORT RENEWAL 
 
Zululand District Municipality is hereby reminding the residents of the District to come 
and apply (or renew) for indigent support pertaining to residential water and sewer 
accounts for the 2023/2024 financial year. 
  
The closing date for the applications is 31 March 2024. 
 
For further enquiries visit the following offices: 
 
Indigent forms are available for collection and submission at: 
 
Finance Department Revenue section B400 Ugagane Street between 08h00 am and 
15h00pm on weekdays at office G-24. 
 
Edumbe satellite office: 10 Cnr of Hoog & Mark, Pauliptersburg, between 08h00 am 

and 15h00 pm on weekdays.  

Phongola satellite office: 18 Kitersol, uPhongola between 08h00am and 15h00 pm on 

weekdays. 

Nongoma satellite office: 96 REM Main Street Nongoma between 08h00 am and 

15h00 pm on weekdays. 
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